
 

 

15th March 2019 

A busy week of curriculum enrichment learning. Year 2 really enjoyed their visit to Eureka! The National          
Children's Museum this week. They loved exploring the different zones.  

 

Year 5 learnt how to carry out CPR this week. This learning was linked to their key text Pig Heart Boy and their 
topic about the human body. What a fantastic life skill to learn - it may well save a life one day.  

 

We have also enjoyed watching the hatching of Year 4s' chicks this week. It has been an amazing experience for 
the children to actually watch the chicks peck their way out of the eggs. Both children and staff have fallen in 

love with our new fluffy members of Team Thrumpton!  
 

Mrs Rebecca Hurley  
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Swimathon 
 

Well done to our team of swimmers who gave up 
their Saturday afternoon to swim for charity at the 

Rotary Club’s Swimathon.  

Playground Safety 
 

Please ensure that all bikes and scooters are 
left at the school gates. Both entrances have bike 
stands. Bikes and scooters must not be ridden on 

the  playgrounds in the mornings.  

Red Nose Day - Comic Relief 
 

Today we raised £117 for Comic 
Relief.  A BIG THANKS to Miss Kerr 

& Mrs Darlington for organising the 
nose painting and 'glitzing'! 

Year 5 learnt how to carry out CPR on Thursday  - a 
skill that may one day save a life.  

#TeamThrumpton #lifeskills  

 

 

GO TEAM THRUMPTON ... 

Well done to our Team Thrumpton quiz 

team who came  2nd  in the Diverse     

Academies Primary Quiz on Tuesday! 

 

PARKING 

Please adhere to the parking restrictions on Thrumpton 

Close. If you park elsewhere be mindful of pedestrians and   

park sensibly. Thank you. 

https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/teamthrumpton?source=feed_text&epa=HASHTAG&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARC_l7w5DNJeWXSgw8BF6S5Bp7VdttKNuiwogI4wS3yPcqJ9xpGn5TOp4QOW3HtH3zUWviCMu6VewJ4Cm7yZQD7APoZ5zlsgVt_lHlpis0y9y4s2IG5L_JnCRoWihayQRQzzq4XsbdDyNSkpwPodfXTF3y8mQ7lGGgJds
https://www.facebook.com/hashtag/lifeskills?source=feed_text&epa=HASHTAG&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARC_l7w5DNJeWXSgw8BF6S5Bp7VdttKNuiwogI4wS3yPcqJ9xpGn5TOp4QOW3HtH3zUWviCMu6VewJ4Cm7yZQD7APoZ5zlsgVt_lHlpis0y9y4s2IG5L_JnCRoWihayQRQzzq4XsbdDyNSkpwPodfXTF3y8mQ7lGGgJds1wh


 

Diary Dates 
 

Below is a list of important dates for 
you to cut out & keep. 
 
 

Friday 29th March - TTF Mothering Sunday 
breakfast/TTF Non-uniform for a chocolate 
donation 
 

Wednesday 3rd April - Y3/4 Production 
2pm/6pm 
 

Friday 5th April - Last day of spring term 
 

Tuesday 23rd April - School reopens 
 

Wednesday 24th April 3.30pm - TTF Easter 
egg hunt 
 

Thursday 2nd May or Thursday 23rd May -    
potential Polling Day 
 

Thursday 6th / Friday 7th June - Y3 Camp 
 

Wednesday 19th June - Y5/6 Trip to London 
 

Thursday 20th / Friday 21st June - Y4                   
Residential 
 

PRINCIPAL’S AWARD                                                                                

Mrs Hurley was absolutely delighted to 

handout her special award to the                

following children this 

week: 

 

Jakub for his amazing 
homework! 

 
 

 

Attendance                                                                                                

The whole school attendance (without non-statutory      

pupils) for this week is 97.35% 

Any absence over 3 days will  automatically be referred for 

a Penalty Notice.                                                                       

 

                                                                                                                                                  

Class 4th - 8th             

March  

11th - 15th 

March 

Nursery 87.78% 89.50% 

Reception 97.33% 97.33% 

Class 1 99.26% 96.67% 

Class 2 97.05% 95.87% 

Class 3 96.95% 99.62% 

Class 4 99.23% 98.47% 

Class 5 92.86% 95.00% 

Class 6 100.00% 98.52% 

 

We’ve had a very exciting 

week in Year 4, waiting for all 

of  the eggs to hatch!! 

We would like to send a huge 

thank you to Mrs Dickinson 

for giving our children such a 

wonderful opportunity. 

 



 

Please go to the office to order a jacket potato / baguette. 


